
 
 
Livonia Public Schools 
 

Director of Business Services 
Date: May 20, 2015 
 
To: Dr. Randy Liepa, Superintendent 
  
From:  Lisa Abbey, Director of Business Services 
 
Re: Discussion of Change Order  

Architect Services, 2013 Bond 
 

We would like to discuss a potential change order for Bond Architect, Stantec. 
At our request, Stantec has provided additional design services beyond the original scope 
of work including interior signage, exterior entryways and electrical engineering.  Further, 
the overall construction project budget at Franklin High School has changed from the 
original scope and the architect contract would reflect this change. 
 
We would like to discuss this item at the Building and Site Committee meeting on Tuesday, 
May 26, 2015.  Plante Moran Cresa will be at the meeting to review the request in detail 
and be available for discussion and questions.  Thank you very much. 
 
 
LA/kp 

 
c: Board of Education 
 
 

 
 

 


